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Koon, Nancy

From: fortheorrs@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 5:14 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: pmccarkansas@gmail.com
Subject: Discharge Permit Number AR0053210, AFIN 60-05010 

Dear Mr. Faizan Khan,  
 
I am writing today to strongly oppose the Paradise Valley sewage treatment facility on Roland Cutoff Road and 
respectfully request that the ADEQ deny the permit and hold a public hearing. I believe that the treatment plant is an 
irresponsible and inappropriate use of Mill Bayou.  The treated sewage will not empty into a flowing stream, but rather a 
stagnant and boggy wetlands, which is located in and around homes and livestock including horses, pigs and cows. Mill 
Bayou floods terribly and will send the treated sewage into spaces it was not intended to be, coming into contact with 
people, pets, and wildlife.  I further believe that the developer will maintain it as poorly as he does the existing 
Waterview Estates facility currently next to Hwy. 300.  Please deny this permit. 
 

Many thanks, 
Kelly Orr 
21801 Roland Cutoff Road 
Roland, AR  72135 
4/5/2022 


